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Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: Charles Woodson <candylandmusic@earthlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 9:49 AM

To: Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Subject: Letter in opposition to UDC 2024-06

[You don't o
en get email from candylandmusic@earthlink.net. Learn why this is important at 

h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden$fica$on ] 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open a�achments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Dear Secretary Roakes and UDC members 

 

        I’m wri$ng to express my opposi$on to resolu$on UDC 2024 - 06. Allowing staff to make decisions without a hearing 

by the UDC takes the community’s voice out of zoning allowances that could have serious adverse consequences on their 

neighborhoods. It’s a horrible idea. Please vote NO on any measures to eliminate the community’s voice in ma�ers that 

directly affect them. 

 

        Thank you, 

 

            Charles Woodson 

            302 S Cherry St 

            Richmond Va 23220 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


